BETH & JAMES
15th June 2024



Dear Family and Friends,

From the bottom of our hearts, we

would like to thank you for sharing

in the celebration of our wedding.

We are so lucky to have the support
of such amazing people!

On 15th June 2024, we had the best
day of our lives. It was a day full of
love, happiness and fun. We hope
you enjoyed it as much as we did.

Our preview wedding photos are available now:

https://fineshadestudios.pic-time.com/Loy3cxLVEE68f
Name: Beth Roberts
Email address: bwroberts@hotmail.co.uk



Diolch - Thank You
Mr & Mrs Thomas
15.06.2024



o

b

Ubtendy Grintable

Printed in the U.K. on sustainably sourced card.


http://www.tcpdf.org

